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City of Wharton Flood Debris Collection 

Wharton, TX, July 12, 2018 –  

The Wharton City Council has set a cutoff date for flood debris collection for Monday, 

July 23, 2018.   To ensure proper and timely collection, please see that all flood debris is 

kept separate from any other garbage.  The collection service will not be able to pick up 

household garbage and WCA will not be able to collect any mixed trash piles.  It is 

important to place all flood debris at the curb before the cut off deadline of Monday, July 

23rd at 7 a.m.  Any flood debris placed for pickup after the cut off will be charged as a 

pay pile.   The City of Wharton understands not all flooded residents have been able to 

clean out all debris from their homes but wants to encourage placing all flood debris at 

the curb before the July 23rd deadline because after that date you will be charged for the 

pickup. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you due to this 

flooding event, please call the City of Wharton at 979-532-2491 for any questions. 
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